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Bitumen for Oaky Creek Road section 
 
1 May, 2020 
COOKTOWN 
  
The Oaky Creek Road school bus route will be upgraded with work starting this month on a 
1km section. 
 
The works will improve a section of the road from the Endeavour Valley Road intersection to 
the Ironwood Avenue turnoff. The road will be re-aligned within the road reserve to improve 
safety, which will require extensive earthworks and the relocation of existing services. The 
final stage will be bitumen sealing, which is expected to take place in early June, weather 
dependent. 
 
Road users are advised to expect changed traffic conditions, including minor delays, while 
the project is ongoing and are asked to please obey signage and drive slowly through the 
works site. 
 
Proudly funded by the Queensland Government through the Transport Infrastructure 
Development Scheme (TIDS) and Cook Shire Council. Jointly funded by the Australian 
Government under the Roads to Recovery Program. 
 
For more information contact Council’s Infrastructure team via email at 
mail@cook.qld.gov.au or phone on 4082 0500. 
 
 

~ end ~ 

mailto:mail@cook.qld.gov.au

